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CHRISTMAS CARD ARRANGEMENTS 
 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
30th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
If your child would like to send cards to their friends we would ask that all 
cards are in school by Friday 11th December. We will not be able to except 
cards after this date.  
 
The children will have a box in their class for cards to be quarantined in and 
given out on Tuesday 15th December.  
 
Many thanks  
 
Mrs Tracy Hopkins  
Assistant Head Teacher  
 
 
 


